
Danny the Dragon Plush Toy - Recall Notice 
 
JAAG Plush and The Explore & More Store at Happy Hollow Park & Zoo are 
issuing a voluntary recall of the “Danny" the Dragon Plush toy. It has been 
discovered that a small quantity of these items could have a potential defect 
that could cause the plastic eyes to detach, creating a potential choking 
hazard. 
 
We have received no reports of injuries or complaints.  We are voluntarily 
issuing the recall to alleviate any potential risk to consumers who purchased 
this item. 
 
Consumers who purchased this item are advised to return the product to the 
store for an exchange or full refund. 
 
For additional information please contact The Explore & More Store at(408)971-
0114 or JAAG Plush at 800-848-5143 
 
 
Name of product: Danny the Dragon plush toy 
 
Units: Less than 250 
 
Hazard: The stuffed toys have two plastic eyes that could detach from the toy, 
posing a potential choking hazard to young children. 
 
Incidents/Injuries: None reported. 
 
Description: 12" Standing Dragon, Green color with Red "Danny" Embroidery.  
TAG: Prod Date Apr. 2011 
 
Remedy: Consumers should keep the recalled stuffed toy away from young 
children and return it to the store for a full refund.   
 
 


